EDGEWOOD

FOUNDED 1924 =

PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Edgewood, Florida has received an application to construct a boat dock on
Lake Conway at a site for which you are described as an adjacent or otherwise potentially
affected property owner (e.g. shoreline property owner within 300 feet of the property on
which the dock is to be located). The boat dock application was submitted by Blue Water
Dock Boat Lifts on behalf of property owner Rachel Wilson for the property located at 524
Harbour Island Rd.

The City is providing you with this notice to allow you the opportunity to voice any
concerns which you may have regarding this project or to inform the City of any adverse
impact you may expect as a result of this activity. Any comments that you may have
regarding this notice must be provided in writing to the City Clerk’s Office, City of
Edgewood 405 Bagshaw Way, Edgewood FL 32809. Said comments should state in detail
your concerns.

Pursuant to City Code Section 14-11 (c) (2), you have 15 calendar days from the date of
this notice to provide a written response. If no written objections are returned by property
owners receiving this notice by September 8, 2022 such owners shall be deemed to have
given consent and to have waived their right to object to the construction of the dock.

Should you desire additional information regarding this application, please feel free to
contact the City Clerk’s Office at 407-851-2920.

Dated: August 24, 2022
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